
CITY OF ANNISTON – SEALED BID NOTICE
Bid Number (2025-B-002)

The City of Anniston is accepting sealed bids for the purchase of up to forty-two (42) gas fleet golf cars and two (2) gas maintenance utility vehicles for Cane Creek and The Hill Golf Courses. Bids will be received until Tuesday, March 25, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. Central Time in the Executive Conference Room at 1129 Noble Street, Anniston, Alabama, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Bid Documents:

Bid documents are available for review Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., at Anniston City Hall, 1129 Noble Street, Anniston, AL. Copies of the bid documents may also be obtained at this location, on the city's website www.annistonal.gov, or via email at sbass@annistonal.gov.

The City of Anniston reserves the right to waive any informalities or reject any and all bids.

For questions, please contact Frazier Burroughs, Director of Parks and Recreation, at (256) 231-8221.

